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COMMENTS
 

The Policy and Resources Committee believes that the Deputy of St. Martin’s report and proposition on the
“Composition and Election of the States Assembly” addresses issues of the utmost importance, and it would
therefore be inappropriate for the States to debate these issues barely a month after the proposition has been
lodged. In addition, the Committee believes that it would be wrong for the matter to be debated in advance of the
conclusion of the work on the same subject currently being undertaken by the Special Committee on the
Composition and Election of the States Assembly, in line with a previous decision of the States Assembly.
 


